
13th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

From Monday 20th September, breakfast club and after school club will restart.  

Breakfast club  

 Monday to Friday 8am-8.50am  

 Cost: £4 per session per child 

 Location: The studio 

Breakfast club is a great chance for children to develop their learning in a different 

environment. It provides a good starting point for teaching children about health, nutrition, 

science and a variety of life skills. 

Children arrive at the main entrance from 8.00am and are greeted by a member of staff. 

They can choose from a range of cereals, toast, fruit, yoghurts and a drink. 

We also have available a range of activities such as construction, drawing, dancing and 

reading for the children to participate in. This is a social time where the children chat, play 

and learn together. Children are then accompanied to class by the members of staff at 8.50 

to begin their school day. 

After School club 

 Monday to Friday 3pm-4.30pm 

 Cost: £4 per session per child (3-4pm) or £6 per session per child (3-4.30pm) 

 Children can also attend after school club following their extra-curricular club, from 4 till 

4.30pm, at a cost of £2, and they will also receive a drink and snack. 

 Location: The studio 

For after school club, children will be collected from their classrooms by the members of 

staff at 3.00pm. There are a range of activities available for the children to participate in, 

for example English activities, maths games, circle games, board games, physical activities, 

drama, help with homework and other curriculum related activities. There will also be the 

opportunity for 1:1 reading sessions. There will be a snack and drink provided. Children will 

be collected from the studio by 4.30pm, please access via the main entrance. 

If you wish to book a place for your child, please contact the school office. Bookings should 

always be made in advance; however, we will accept some children on the day in exceptional 

circumstances.  

Charges for the breakfast and after school clubs will be processed through School Grid and 

payments can be made online through this system. Further information can be obtained from 

the office.   

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher  


